
Safety Protocols at KCOG 
We strongly request if you have symptoms or have been exposed to 
COVID that you do not attend until you complete the required quaran-
tine time and plan to watch our service remotely via livestream. 

Keep in Contact Weekly 

Youth  
Services 

Youth services are now 
meeting at Harvest House each 
Wednesday at 7pm. 

Power House 
Kids Services 
Our Power House Kids meet 
every Sunday morning at 10:30.  
Please bring your children to 
join in this time of learning and 
worship. 

     Welcome, Guests!  
If you are a first-time or recent guest of KCOG, we would love to 
get to know you a little better.  Please text the word welcome to 
(704) 368-0848 to let us know you are here. Also, stop by the 
Welcome Center in the foyer for a KCOG gift bag.  We are 
excited you are here! 

Facebook Opportunities During the Week 
Dr. Greg Sloop - devotion 5pm nightly 

Demps N Ajai Overcash - Bible study Wed at 6:30pm 

Nursery  
Our nursery is OPEN and fully 
supervised for babies  
from birth until fully 
potty trained. 

 

 
Prayer  

Requests 
Please contact our office if  you 
would like to be added to our list 
or if you would rather not be in-
cluded in the bulletin.   
 

This week we would like you to join 
with us in praying for: 

• Robert & Debbie Eutsler 
• Bob & Julia Carter 
• Frances Williams 
• Phil Helms 
• Dianne Parker 
• Joyce Davis 
• Craig Watkins 
• Doug Singleton 
• Mary Singleton 
• Rev. Sam & Brenda Crisp 
• Wynell Wood 
• Bill Lopez 
• Marie Garver 
• Marie Wade 
• Susann Rinehardt 
• Louis & Bill Shuffler 
• Helen Hooper 
• Ann Marie Edgison 
• Lorita Rodelli 
• Shelby Miles 
• Tom Dishman 
• Troy Rushing 
• Sonny Correll 
• Tamara Page 

Join us ONLINE for Sunday Morning Services  
at 10:30am via Livestream at www.kcog.org, on the Kannapolis 
Church of God Facebook page, or on the Dr. Greg Sloop page. 

Or use the Livestream App on your smart TV or other device to 
search for the account KCOG Media Productions. 

Tuesday Night Prayer 
6:00 pm in the Prayer Room 

 
 
 
 
The following members will be 
celebrating a birthday this 
week: 

Joy Hawkins 

Nora Helms 

Thelma Graham 

Blake Hawkins 

Kim Eremie 

Connie James 

Birthdays 

Finish Strong in 2022 
We want to finish strong in 2022 with increased 
emphasis on Bible reading, fasting and prayer 
throughout the year.   
 

Stop by the Welcome Center and pick up our 2022 Prayer Fo-
cus Calendar that includes prayer focus topics and scriptures 
for every week of the year.  You can also pick up a Commit-
ment Card for your Bible reading, fasting and prayer plans for 2022. 
 

We are using the YouVersion free Bible app as a tool to help us plan our 
Bible reading and devotions.  Pastor David has created a tutorial on our 
KCOG.org website with instructions on how to download and use 
YouVersion.  We also have a printed reading guide for those who 
prefer that option. 

Bridge Builders Bible Study 
6:30 pm Wednesdays in the Fellowship Hall 

Bridge Builders 
Bridge Builders Bible Study meets 
Wednesday evenings at 6:30 pm 

in the Fellowship Hall.   

We invite you to join us for Praise 
& Worship & to study the Word  

together.  We love you all!   

—Pastor Demps & Ajai 

Thank You 
We are so incredibly thankful for you and your continued 
prayers and support for our mission work in Bolivia.  It truly 
means so much to us!  Thank you for giving towards the reno-
vation and move for Genesis Cochabamba.  What a great 
blessing and help!  Please know that we are praying for you.   

—Jonathan & Kara Asbun 

A Note from The  
Worship & Fine Arts  

Department 
Do you sing?  Do you play an instrument?   

Consider joining us August 31st at 6:30 pm as 
we welcome new members. 

 

 

Kids’ Calendar 
Mark your calendars for these events coming up 

for KCOG kids! 
 

Saturday, August 13 - Back To School Bash 
 

Friday, August 26 - Family Movie Night 

 

Baby Shower 
Please join us for a baby shower honoring 
Blair (Anderson) Wagner and Baby Girl 
Wagner Sunday, August 14th from 2 pm - 
4 pm in the Fellowship Hall. Blair is regis-
tered at Walmart, Target and Amazon.  
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* DENOTES DEACONS 

 

Send Us Your 
Photo! 

We need your photo in our 
online directory!  If you have not 
already submitted one, please 
email a photo to Nancy Wilson at  
nwilson@kcog.org.   

Pray for Our 
Missionaries 

 

AUGUST FOCUS 
Josh & Jessica Hanson 

(Guatemala) 
 

Big Elm Ministry 
Our Big Elm Ministry remains 
open for those in need in our 
community.  Should you need 

assistance, you can reach them at 
704-933-5862. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        Sanctuary Internet Access:   
KCOG Guest    

 

Password: Welcome!  

 

* The Ladies Ministries will start mailing a newsletter to each lady every 
other month!  You will be receiving the FIRST newsletter sometime in Au-
gust!  This newsletter will highlight news pertaining to ladies’ events and 
center around things we, as ladies, will enjoy.  Please make sure that we 
have your correct mailing address and watch your mail. 
 

* LM Bible Study/Testimony/Prayer Time is held every 1st and 3rd Thursday 
of the month at 7 pm in the CIC Classroom.  Our next time together is sched-
uled for Thursday, August 18th. 
 

* Recipe of the Month:  Beginning August 7th, we thought it would be nice to 
share a favorite recipe each month!  If you have one you would like to share, 
let us know!  Go by the Welcome Center and pick up a new recipe to enjoy 
each month. 
 

* WNC Ladies’ Conference - October 14-16 @ Ridgecrest Conference Center.  
The speaker will be Sis. Rhonda K. Holland and the conference title is “The 
Final Answer.”  The price for the conference is $35 (non-refundable deposit) 
+ $81-187 (depending on number of roommates and the meal plan of your 
choice).  Sign up at the Welcome Center or contact the Church Office by 
Sunday, August 14th if you plan to attend.  Those attending will meet and 
carpool to Ridgecrest. 
 

* Craft Night IS BACK!! The last Thursday of each month, beginning August 
25th at 7:00 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall.  Price is $5 for the class which will go 
toward supplies.  Watch for an announcement of what the first craft will 
be.  Sign-up sheets are at the Welcome Center for this event. 
 

* It’s time, once again, to make more of the chicken pies we share with our 
shut-ins and those who are ill or having surgery.  As before, the list of 
product/recipe will be at the Welcome Center in plenty of time for you to 
grab what you will need to bring the night we meet.  We will meet in the 
Fellowship Hall on Thursday, September 1st, at 7:00 to assemble pies.  We 
had a great time before and hope you will come be a part of this outreach 
opportunity! 
 

* Sep-TEA-mber Tea!  All ladies are invited to a traditional “tea” on Satur-
day, September, 24th from 11:30-1:30!  We’ve got it all… the fancy china, 
lacy tablecloths, finger sandwiches, other “pick ups” and tea (of course), 
along with door prizes and fellowship.   Invite your girlfriends, and plan to 
come join us for this fun event.  We ask that you “dress the part.” Big hats, 
pearls, etc… just like a Victorian lady going to your “tea party.”  It will be a 
fun time, and we hope all ladies will be a part! 
 

 
WATCH FOR MORE LM ANNOUNCEMENTS IN UPCOMING BULLETINS!  


